
How Will This Affect Me? 

The Township of Alfred & Plantagenet 
Lefaivre Water Master Plan 

The Township of Alfred and Plantagenet initiated a Master Planning process to develop a Water 

Master Plan for the Lefaivre Drinking Water System in 2023. The project is now being updated to 

include future population growth of St. Isidore. 

 

 

 

The Master Plan study update is assessing 

various options to improve the performance 

and reliability of the Lefaivre Drinking Water 

System and developing a plan to 

accommodate current and future water 

demands within Lefaivre, Alfred, Plantagenet, 

and (now updated to include) St. Isidore. 

Public and agency consultation is a key part 

of the Master Planning process. Based on 

your input, the Master Plan study will identify 

preferred solution(s) that will benefit the 

community over the next 20 years. 

 

The study team will be reviewing background 

information and determining alternative 

solutions. You can contact a member of the study team listed below with any questions or to provide 

input on the Master Plan study. Updates will also be provided throughout the Master Plan study on 

the Township’s website. 

Jordan Morrissette, M.Eng., P.Eng. 

Associate, Senior Environmental Engineer 

J.L. Richards & Associates Limited 

343 Preston Street 

Tower II, Suite 1000 

Ottawa, ON K1S 1N4 

jmorrissette@jlrichards.ca  

Nicholas Pigeon, C.E.T. 

Director of Water and Wastewater  

The Nation Municipality 

1752 Innovation Road 

Limoges, Ontario, K0A 2M0 

NPigeon@nationmun.ca 

 

 

This Study is being conducted according to the requirements of Approach 1 of a Master Plan under the 

Ontario Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process (October 2000, as amended in 2015 and 

2023). The information is collected under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act or is collected 

and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is available to the general public as described in 

s.37 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  Personal information you submit will 

become part of a public record that is available to the general public unless you request that your personal 

information remain confidential.  For more information, please contact the ministry’s Freedom of Information 

and Privacy Coordinator at 416-327-1434. 

This Notice was issued on April 11, 2024

Notice of Project Update 

How Do I Get More Information? 
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